
Baby Photos for Graduation Ceremony 

Dear Parents and Senior Students,  

During the Broome High School Graduation Ceremony, a slideshow is 

shown of seniors and their respective baby picture to show how much they’ve 

grown. This slideshow is a special tradition of Broome High School that 

honors and celebrates your child’s new chapter into adulthood.  

While we have the student’s senior portraits (if taken at Broome High 

School), we need the baby photos from you. Please select one of the three 

options for submitting photos below.  

1. Preferred method: Use the QR code provided. If 

uploading from a computer, you can also click the 

“submit senior baby photos” link on the Broome High 

School Webpage under “Yearbook” tab.  

 

2. Email the photo to one of the following individuals: 

kfield@spartanburg3.org, jgreene@spartanburg3.org, 

or sbrackett@spartanburg3.org. Include student first 

and last name in the email and as the image title if possible.  

 

3. Submit a hard copy of the photo to Kelsey Field, Jermaine Greene, or 

Sabrina Brackett. Write the student’s first and last name on the back of 

the picture or place in an envelope or folder with student name 

included. 

 

Students who did not have senior portraits taken at BHS, can also submit a 

recent photo using one of the methods above.  

 

Photos must be submitted by March 

26th, 2020 in order to be in the 

Graduation Ceremony slideshow.  
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